


Humber Village Board Meeting 
October 30, 2017
Present:  Shannon Hayes, Michelle Chaulk, Susan Batstone, Tonu Voitk, Lorraine Batstone	
Absent: Kelly Anne Pelley

Motion by Shannon, to approve minutes for October 2nd, seconded by Michelle
Old/Ongoing business 
Curbside pickup has been in place since early October, the new process seems to be working very well and the amount of complaints we have received has been reduced significantly.
Lorraine has completed her walk about and has determined that 5 new address signs are needed and she will be ordering them this week.  
New Business
Three new children at play signs will also be ordered and will be installed on Balsam.
Lorraine will do a walk about to determine which streetlights are out and will then advise Light and Power.
We are aware of new legislation that is pending from the Federal Government.  This legislation if implemented will affect business and we are patiently awaiting the final decision to determine how that will affect Humber Village Ltd.  We have agreed to hold off on any major expenditures until a final decision has been communicated.
We have received several complaints about residents speeding on our roads.  An email will be sent to all residents to remind them of the speed limit and also a reminder to observe the four way stop signs.
Treasurer Report
We have been receiving the majority of payments for the fall assessment by email transfer.
AGM documents will be sent out to all shareholders this week.
Communications Report
We have received several complaints about residents speeding on our roads.  An email will be sent to all residents to remind them of the speed limit and a reminder to observe the four way stop signs.
We reviewed several items of correspondence from residents.
Roads & Infrastructure Report
The review of our roads and ditches has not yet been completed.  The walkabout has been done so we are expecting the report soon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A visual assessment of the repairs needed on the pilings has been completed and we are waiting on a quote for the necessary repairs.
Our next meeting will be on November 14th@ 7:30 to finalize details for the AGM on November 26th.
Motion to adjourn by Susan, seconded by Lorraine.



